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Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Re: Tele Circuit Network Corporation 

To Whom It May Concern: 

08-corqq 

I am writing to inform you that our client Tele Circuit Network Corporation has neither 
customers nor any revenue in the state of Tennessee as of November 30, 2019. Please cancel 
their certification effective November 30, 2019. 

I have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to me in the 
enclosed self-addressed prepaid envelope. 

All further notices should also be mailed to the address below. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 678-436-5590, Ext. 311 or email me at cgee@rtcteam.net. Thank you for your 
immediate attention to this matter. 

Courtney Gee 
Consultant for Tele Circuit 

4330 South Lee Street, Building 800B, Buford, GA 30518 

Phone: 678-436-5590 I Fax: 678-681-7580 I www.rtc-associates.com 


